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West Chester Home Dedications  
 

   On Saturday, September 17, community supporters, sponsors, and dignitaries alike converged in the East End of West 
Chester to dedicate the final two Habitat homes at Bolmar Place. Habitat volunteers 

broke ground in July 2015 on the final twin of this fourteen home community at what 

was once the site of a brownfield property. Thanks to sponsors Westminster 

Presbyterian Church and First Presbyterian Church of West Chester, the funds and 

volunteers were in place to complete the homes in less than one year!  

   Though this dedication marked the end of the West Chester build, it was a joyous 

event filled with prayer and many inspiring speakers, including volunteers, Chester 

County Department of Community Development Director, Pat Bokovitz; West 

Chester Mayor, Carolyn Comitta; and State Senator Andy Dinniman.  

   Mayor Comitta presented the new families with ñkeys to the Borough,ò saying she 

views them as ñkeys to a healthy future for West Chester,ò which these homeowners 

represent. Later, Senator Dinniman reminded the crowd, ñhow blessed we are that 

God has allowed us to participate in the repair of the world,ò but 

that ultimately, prayer must become action, as exemplified by 

these houses.  

   The gratitude of the families throughout the ceremony was 

palpable. Afterwards, new homeowner Jeannette said, ñWe are a 

blessed family because of you. Without knowing us, you provided 

affordable shelter for our family. Being a part of Habitat helped us 

to grow more confident and to grow closer as a family.ò  

   Though we will miss building in the Borough, we are proud to 

have completed another community of decent, affordable homes 

and are grateful for the abundance of community support 

throughout this build.  
Senator Dinniman speaks during the ceremony as the new homeowners look on  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jency, daughter of new homeowners David and Jeannette, 

reads a passage from the Bible 

  West Grove Update  
 

   We are pleased to announce that we are making progress on the much 

anticipated West Grove project! In late September, our engineering plan was 

approved and we are now accepting bids for infrastructure. We hope to officially 

break ground on this community at some point in 2017.   

   In the meantime, what we could use most is your support! If you live in West 

Grove, please reach out to your local councilmember and let them know about 

the importance of owner-occupied, affordable housing. There are so many families in need that are looking forward to putting 

down roots and contributing to this vibrant community through homeownership. Advocating for this opportunity is crucial to 

Habitatôs success.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

West Grove will feature 8 groups of 5 townhomes 
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www.restore.hfhcc.org 

Donation Hotline: 610-466-1890 

 
CALN RESTORE  

 

1853 E. Lincoln Hwy., Coatesville 

610-466-7364 

 

KENNETT SQUARE RESTORE  
 

345 Scarlet Road, Kennett Square 

610-925-2585 

 

NEW STORE HOURS 
 

Monday-Saturday: 9AM-6PM 

 

OFFICE 
 

1847 E. Lincoln Highway 

P.O. Box 1452 

Coatesville, PA 19320 

610-384-7993 

Fax 610-384-4976 

info@hfhcc.org Ā www.hfhcc.org 
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Volunteer Spotlight  
Joe Vilardo 

 

   Since 1989, Habitat for Humanity of Chester County has provided affordable 
housing for 144 families in our community. Volunteer Joe Vilardo has done the 

electrical work in 74 of them. To say Joe has been an integral part of our volunteer 

corps would be an understatement.  

   Joe started volunteering with Habitat in July 2001 as a member of the now 

infamous, long-time volunteer group, ñCharlieôs Crew.ò After enjoying his first few 

months of retirement, he found himself at a party with a member of Charlieôs Crew, 

who convinced him to come out and volunteer. Though not an electrician by trade, 

Joe was able to pick up the skill thanks to his natural intelligence combined with 

decades of work experience learning codes and consulting with engineers, as well as 

his amateur radio hobby and a brief stint as an electricianôs helper in his youth. As 

he continued to volunteer at Habitat and other 

local organizations, Joe recruited other 

dependable, knowledgeable volunteers to assist 

him with the wiring, resulting in the creation of 

his own crew! 

   Joeôs dedication to the mission and the 

comradery he has formed with each yearôs 

homeowners and his fellow volunteers keeps 

him coming back. To those who are thinking of 

getting involved, Joe assures that few volunteer 

experiences are as rewarding as Habitat simply 

because you can physically see the progress and 

fruits of your labor. Furthermore, he says that 

helping to satisfy the basic human need of 

providing shelter is a gratifying experience in 
itself. 

   If you are interested in volunteering, please 

contact Kate at katie@hfhcc.org; youôll meet Joe 

and his fellow volunteers, while making a 

difference in your community.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Just Announced:  
2017 Build a House...Build a Dream  

 

   Attention all parents of fifth-graders! Mark your calendars for the morning of 

Saturday, March 18, 2017 at Church 

Farm School for the fourteenth annual 

Build a House...Build a Dream contest 

for kids.  

   Presented by Habitat and Fox & Roach 

Charities, this contest challenges fifth-

grade students from across the Delaware 

Valley to work individually or with a 

partner to construct a three-dimensional 

model of their dream home. On the 

morning of March 18, contestants will 

bring their model homes to Church Farm 

School, Exton, for judging. Prizes will be 

awarded to the top three entries, but 

raffles, snacks, and fun are promised for 

all who attend!  

   Registration is free and will open online on November 1. Full contest details and 

registration will be available at www.hfhcc.org. For volunteer or sponsorship 

opportunities, contact Kate at katie@hfhfcc.org.  
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 A Beau -tee -ful Day for Golf  
 

   It was a beautiful day at Radley Run Country Club on 

Monday, June 13 as 112 golfers enjoyed a round of golf in 

support of decent, affordable housing. The event was a 

tremendous success, thanks to the golfers and following 

sponsors:  
 

Presenting Sponsor: 

 

 

 

 

 

Cookout Sponsor: Brandywine Valley HVAC 
 

Beverage Cart Sponsors:  

Rick and Robin Gasloli 

Phillips Mushroom Farms 

Rainer & Company 
 

Snack Table Sponsors: 

Fox Rothschild LLP 

Mattioni  

Trevdan Building Supply 

Viwinco 
 

Closest to the Pin Sponsor: Pennoni Associates 
 

Longest Drive Sponsor: Tague Lumber 
 

Straightest Drive Sponsor: The Bourbon Trailblazer 
 

Hole-in-One Sponsor: Audi West Chester 
 

Beer Sponsor: Sly Fox 

 

   Thanks also to our tee sponsors, silent auction donors, the 

Radley Run staff, volunteers, and our dedicated golf committee, 

who helped make the outing a special one! 

Girl Power  
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   At the end of their spring 2016 season, the Girls on 

the Run (GOTR) team from Exton Elementary donated 

over 50 snack bags to our dedicated volunteers. Not 

only were the bags filled with tasty non-perishable 

snacks, but they had words of encouragement and 

thanks written on every bag! These were a huge hit 

with our volunteers and was a great service project for 

the team. Thank you, Exton GOTR! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

   In June, Americaôs National Teen Scholarship 

Organization (ANTSO) Pennsylvania National Miss 

2016, Dani Doran, volunteered at our West Chester 

construction site. Volunteers were quick to note how 

impressed they were that Dani was not afraid of hard 

work and dirt! When they found out she had her crown 

and sash with her, they couldnôt resist a photo op! Dani 

said she had an amazing time and enjoyed working 

with the other volunteers. Thank you, Dani, and her 

mom, Denise, for spending a day volunteering at 

Habitat! 

Did You Knowé 
 

   The ReStores have extended their hours! Both the Caln and Kennett Square ReStores are now open Monday through 

Saturday from 9am to 6pm.  

   Not only does that mean there are more opportunities to shop, but now there are more opportunities to volunteer and donate! 

To donate items to the ReStore, visit www.restore.hfhcc.org/donations. To volunteer, contact Kate at katie@hfhcc.org. 


